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Deputy Donnchadh Ó Laoghaire. 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 

23rd April 2025 

PQ Number: 13009/25 
PQ Question:  To ask the Minister for Health the number of people in each of the past four years 
who were transitioned directly from CAHMS team to an adult primary health care waiting list, 
broken down by CHO. -Donnchadh Ó Laoghaire 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Deputy Ó Laoghaire, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have 
examined the matter and the following outlines the position. 

I wish to advise the Deputy that HSE Mental Health Services do not collect data on the number of 
people who were transitioned directly from CAHMS team to an adult primary health care waiting list. 

I trust this information is of assistance to you. 

Yours Sincerely, 

_________________ 
Paul Braham 
Senior Operations Manager (Area DON) 
Access and Integration; HSE Mental Health Services 
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